
  TOWN OF HADDAM 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

TOWN HALL 
21 FIELD PARK DRIVE, HADDAM, CT 

THURSDAY, 26 APRIL 2018 
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 Thomas Berchulski 

 Margo Chase-Wells 

 Mary Hickish 

 Robin Munster, Chairman 

 Kenneth Wendt 

 William Iselin, Alternate 

 Jessica Labbe, Alternate 

 Anthony Matterazzo, Alternate 

 Liz West Glidden, Town Planner 

 Jim Puska, Zoning and Wetlands Enforcement Officer 

 Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

THE MEETING WAS CANCELED. 
 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS 

 
 

THURSDAY, 31 MAY 2018, AT 7:30 P.M. 
 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Bunny Hall Batzner 

 
Bunny Hall Batzner 
Recording Clerk 


